TEESSIDE HIGH FORMER STUDENTS’ ASSOCIATION
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING – 23rd April 2022
Notice is hereby given of the 2022 Annual General Meeting of the Teesside High Former Students’ Association which will be held on Saturday 23rd April 2022 at 11.30pm in the Library of Teesside High School, followed by the Annual Lunch in the Main Hall.
If you are interested in serving on the committee or have anything you wish to raise at the meeting, please email your secretary Caroline Chapman at her email address:- caroline.chapman1816@gmail.com
As usual we will be voting on our Charitable donations to local Charities and the School. If you have any preference please let Caroline Chapman know.
Information regarding the Luncheon is enclosed. We look forward to seeing you on 23rd April 2022.
Caroline Chapman: Friar’s Oak, 24 Mill Farm Road, Hamsterley Mill, Rowlands Gill, NE39 1NW.    Tel: 01207 545280  email as above.
TEESSIDE HIGH FORMER STUDENTS’ ASSOCIATION SUBSCRIPTIONS
Please note that subscriptions are due on 1st April 2022. Membership costs £5 pa or £20 for 5 years. Cheques should be made payable to THFSA and sent to Caroline Chapman at the address above or they can be paid direct by BACS to THFSA a/c 93663256 sort code 20- 27- 41. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
TEESSDIE HIGH FORMER STUDENTS’ASSOCIATION MAGAZINE
If you have any news which you would like to be included in the Magazine, for example what you have been up to since leaving the School, A memory of your time at the School. 
If you have any Change of Address, Graduations, Family Marriages, Births, Deaths,  you would like to have mentioned in the magazine please let me know.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am in the process of compiling this year’s magazine and I am always looking for news. The magazine will be published and available at the Luncheon this year on 23rd April , so any details you would like putting in need to be sent asap to Caroline Chapman.
Please complete the attached form and either email it to Caroline Chapman (caroline.chapman1816@gmail.com) or return it by post to Friar’s Oak, 24 Mill Farm Road, Hamsterley Mill, Co Durham NE39 1NW.

TEESSIDE HIGH FORMER STUDENTS’ ASSOCIATION MEMORIES
Please note below your best/fondest  memory you have of your days at School whether that was at Queen Victoria High School, Cleveland School or Teesside High School. 
Or let us know what you have been doing since leaving School.







If you have any other news you would like to put in the Magazine please enter this below. This may be something interesting that you have been doing recently, tales of a recent trip or the announcement of a wedding or birth etc. 







